
 

 

 

Children’s Organ Transplant Society 
8323 Fremlin Street 
Vancouver, BC V6P 3X1 
(604) 271-7719 
debbie@childrensots.org 
 
January 20, 2023 
 
Pacific Coastal Airlines 
Re: Charitable Donation  
 
Dear Pacific Coastal Airlines,   
 
As Steven Cojocaru once said, “The gift that has been given to me says much about our capacity for great 
compassion and generosity, and I hope it sends a message to others about the importance of organ 
donation.”  
 
At the Children’s Organ Transplant Society (COTS) we wish to emulate this same hope for children who 
are waiting or have received an organ transplant in British Columbia. As a registered charity (BN 89838 
1801 RR0001), we support transplant children and their families through medical and non-medical 
funding, nutrition and mental health programming, camp, education and awareness, as well as parent 
and peer support. 
 
We are a community and support network. A helping hand and shoulder to cry on. A space to heal and 
learn. We witness families as they move through the most traumatic experience of their life and provide 
financial, emotional, psychological, and social support to help them cope.  
 
The generosity of folks like you allows us to spread hope to BC’s transplant children and their families. We 
hope you will join our efforts through a donation towards our Children’s Organ Transplant Society Golf 
Classic Auction Program. This event will be held on May 18, 2023 and represents our marquee fundraising 
event to support our initiatives.  
 
Every month, we reach upwards of 10,000 people across our social media channels. With your support, 
we are happy to promote your business and share your immense generosity. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. Together, we can brighten the lives of BC’s transplant children 
and their families. 
 

Warmly, 

Debbie Bielech 
Executive Director 


